
 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 23 OF 2024 
 

Port of Port Talbot Old Dock 

 
 

 Port users and tenants are advised that the sink hole which has 
developed on Riverside Road, Port Talbot Old Dock underneath 
the pedestrian gate has now been repaired and the gate is now 

back in operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                    Name: Nick Smith ABP 
                    Date : 13/09/2024 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on 02920 835023 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 

 


